
 

 

 
 
 

 
Date: Tuesday 22nd October 2024 

Our ref: MAL/sjt 
 
  
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Re: Gem Photographic 
 
Gem Photographic were in our school on Monday 21st October 2024 to take Photos. To make the process easier Gem 
Photographic have an online registration system. Please pre-register online before Monday 28th October 2024. This is 
important as it enables you to gain secure access to your child's photographs by email. Please register by pressing this 
link:  
 
Gem Photographic Limited - Register for shoot at St Bernard’s High School Oct 24  
 
Or by following these simple steps: 
 

• Go to https://order.gemphotographic.co.uk/  

              

• Enter code: JR232DF9SU 

              

• Type in your child’s name and your contact details 

 
You will be notified by Gem Photographic when the photos are ready for you to view in the web shop. Your contact 
details will only be used for secure distribution of your child's personal gallery code, so you can view and order them 
online. (The data you supply will be stored securely in line with Gem Photographic Ltd’s GDPR data handling policy 
which is viewable on their website)  
 
Kind Regards, 
 

 
 
Mrs M Allitt  
Deputy Headteacher 
 

https://order.gemphotographic.co.uk/register/?code=JR232DF9SU
https://order.gemphotographic.co.uk/

